
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2021 9:48 AM 
To: Karen Landry <klandry@orangeville.ca> 
Subject: MPAC's 2020 Municipal Partnership Report 
 
 
Good morning Karen,  

In December, we shared year-end assessment base information with municipal CAOs and finance staff 
along with MPAC’s 2020 Municipal Partnership Report https://news.mpac.ca/2020-municipal-
partnerships-report. 

The report provides a high-level summary of MPAC’s 2020 municipal-focused activities, including how we 
responded to COVID-19 by shifting priorities, transforming how we share information, working differently, 
and by finding new ways to stay connected. 

Now that your finance team has had a chance to review the report, we are requesting the opportunity to 
share this material with your municipal Council. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

We look forward to working with you in 2021.  

Thanks, 

Chris 

Chris Rickett, BES, MPA  

Director, Municipal and Stakeholder Relations 
Valuation and Customer Relations 
Mobile: 416 723-5809  

mpac.ca 
Municipal Property Assessment Corporation 
1340 Pickering Parkway, Suite 101 L1V 0C4 
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